
We Need a New Start! - Outreach & Teaching - All Invited - Meet Thurs to Plan 
 

Jim Boothby 
August 5, 2014 
 
Dear Family,  

 

We need a new start with our core mission of Outreach, Witnessing and Teaching!  Please join us for 

several upcoming meetings to find solutions and lay concrete plans for ramping up a whole new era for 

late Summer and Fall.  

 

With the advent of the new Learning Center at Melford a whole new era is coming. Ernest Patton informs 

us that the now steady substantial witnessing progress that VA is now making (far better than they have 

ever done before ) is directly attributable to having their Fairfax Learning Center. They rented it 2 years 

ago. The really good news- He's recently told us having the LC  has been a total game changer for the VA 

church!  

 

Some of us are ready to run right out and start evangelizing and teaching DP. Others need to discuss and 

work through a few things first . No problem. Either way. We can do both ! Please consider offering your 

energies and making a commitment. There's a place for everyone.  

 

We've made a new Education Team and New Witnessing Team a priority going into August and this 

fall. We are holding our first meeting  this week to get going: 

 

Witnessing & Outreach  Launch   

A New Start 

(For A Successful Fall Season) 

7pm, Thursday, Aug 7  

The Learning Center at Melford 

4801 -C, Telsa Dr, Bowie, MD 

Refreshments will be served 

[ It helps us if you call me ahead so we can expect you  
- Jim Boothby ]  

 
Please plan to attend if outreach - in whatever form works for you - is on your mind.  Every one's help, 

ideas, participation and passion welcome and needed. 

 
See you this Thursday! 

 

Miilhan and Jim  


